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 The Government has listened to a wide range of views on the 
strategic issues that should be discussed by this Committee and would like 
Members to consider whether the following items may be discussed at future 
meetings: 
 

(a) Creating a small number of politically appointed 
positions in the Government to do political work 
 

(b) Grooming political talent 
 

(c) Development of political parties 
 

(d) Review of the role, function and structure of the 
District Councils 
 

(e) Public section reform 
 

(f) Promoting public policy research 
 

(g) Promoting national and civic education 
 

 
2. Members are welcome to suggest other items for discussion. 
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